
The time to prepare for fire
season is here
Believe it or not, Southern California is on the verge of
beginning the fire season.

In preparation for that, Costa Mesa Fire & Rescue has started
the first phase of wildland firefighting training.

Fire  crews  traveled  to  Gypsum  Canyon  to  train  with  other
Orange County agencies to prepare for what is expected to be a
busy season.

In addition to preparing for potential brush fires, members of
the Costa Mesa Fire & Rescue have been training diligently to
prepare  probationary  firefighters  for  their  manipulative
testing.

Although, the focus is to train probationary firefighters,
 seasoned firefighters benefit from the training as they coach
our new generation of firefighters.
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The battalion chiefs have been conducting evaluated drills for
every crew assigned to their shift.

This training exercises communications, tactical decisions and
crew continuity.


